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My name is Bo Rushing and I reside in Salem but also own a home at the Oregon Yacht Club in
Portland at 6901 Oaks Oark Way, Slip 21.

First, I believe  the legislature should let the marine board continue to do their job. They have
implemented rules on the upper willamette which haven’t even yet been implemented, conducted
errossiom that contradicts the facts being stated in the bill, and these bills seem to have   alterior
motives that place bias restrictions on tow/wake boats. I believe if more education or restrictions
are to be put on river users, it should include other users such as SUB, kayacts, tubers who need
to learn safety and training as well.

Sincerely,

Bo Rushing, CCIM
President/CEO
Oregon Licensed Principal Broker
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